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NSG Group to donate for relief and recovery efforts  
from the earthquake in Noto Peninsula, Japan 

 

We, NSG Group would like to express our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the 
recent earthquake in Noto Peninsula, Japan, and our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the 
disaster. We would also like to express our respect and gratitude to all those who are still engaged in 
relief activities in the region. 

 

The Group hereby announces that it will provide monetary donation in the amount of JPY 5 million 
through the Japanese Red Cross Society to be used for relief efforts and the earliest recovery from this 
disaster. 

 

Our thoughts are with the communities in the affected region, and we sincerely hope for the earliest 
possible restoration and recovery of the affected areas. 

 

 

Munehiro Hosonuma 

Representative Executive Officer, President and CEO 

 

 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Phone: +81-(0)3-5443-0100 or please use the contact form on the web 
(https://www.nsg.com/en/media/media-contacts) 

http://www.nsg.com/en/media/media-contacts)

